
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 10/7/24 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
This week we used unifix cubes to help us count and practice our one 
to one correspondence and help us compare numbers!



Mrs. Gorski
This week in math we spent time becoming familiar with the number of 
sides different 2D shapes have.  We used popsicle sticks to form the 
shapes and then we counted the number of sides we saw. sid



Mrs. Becker
We learned a math game called Roll and Record. This game helps to practice counting and 
addition. Students roll both dice and add the two numbers together, then they record their 
answers on the game board. 



Mrs. Hughes We have been working really hard on 
building our stamina during 
independent reading time!



Mrs. Yager
This week we enjoyed a field trip to Upland Hills 
Farm!



Mrs. Beller Upland Hills Farm Field Trip!!



Ms. Culver
Another great week in 3rd grade. In Social Studies we 
learned about HOMES: Lake Huron, Lake Ontario, Lake 
Michigan, Lake Erie and Lake Superior. We also enhanced 
our math skills by using math manipulatives and math 
apps on our chromebooks.



Mrs. Suder
We had a lot of fun this week learning some new games during our 
morning meeting. We also celebrated our September Student of 
the Month: Jakobe!



Ms. Johnson
Life Skills with Mr. Bennett and Ms. Lynn is so Valuable and 

FUN!!!

Student of the Month

Math Games!



Mrs. Houston We have been rocking our Line Plot unit in math. This week 
we each came up with a question, surveyed our classmates 
then plotted the results. Keep up the excellent work! 



Mr. LeMere
Enjoying this beautiful weather 
during recess. Practicing our 
patience with one another in the 
classroom and on the 
playground.



Mrs. Bienstock
We continue to rock out multi digit 

multiplication using lattice and partial 
product methods for solving. In reading we 

are focusing on summarizing main idea 
and key details and are gearing up for our 

first writing project!



Ms. Williams and Mrs. Hahn
This week we worked on tracing our names as well as our file folder 

games. We worked on our counting skills, colors, and shapes.


